
 

 
Message from the Development Office
Welcome to The Bonnie Buzz! We are excited to bring you more frequent updates about
Fontbonne happenings. From student achievements to upcoming and recent events, this
weekly newsletter will keep you informed and engaged with all things related to Fontbonne
Hall Academy.

Isabella Fazio
Development Officer

Recent Events
 
 

From the Classroom

On April 10th, Dr. de Carvalho's Anatomy & Physiology classes welcomed Dr. Marie M. Moriarty
'81, member of the Fontbonne Board of Trustees, as a guest speaker teaching our students the
anatomy and physiology of the eye. Our seniors were introduced to the anatomy of the eye by
dissecting the preserved eyes of cows, which are structurally very similar to the human eye.

https://www.fontbonne.org/


 
 

   
College Acceptance

Julia Gabriellini was recently accepted to the
United States Air Force Academy     , where she
plans to major in Management and minor in
Airpower Studies. Julia said, "I am excited about
all of the new people and experiences and I am
honored to be given such an amazing
opportunity to serve my country and further my
aviation career." Julia credits Mrs. Ellen Nicoll,
Physical Education teacher, as one of her
biggest supporters. Reflecting on her journey,
she adds, "this would not have been possible
without the support of my family, friends, and
especially my Fontbonne teachers."

 
 

 

Trip to Spain and Portugal

A group of our students, accompanied by Ms.
DiCarlo, Mrs. Nicoll, and Mrs. O’Leary
Proseus, attended a school-sponsored trip to
Spain and Portugal during Spring Break.
Students enjoyed eight days on the Iberian
Peninsula. The trip began in Madrid, visiting
the Prado Museum, admiring the statue of Don
Quixote, and experiencing the bullfighting
arena. On Good Friday, they attended mass at
the Church of St. Joseph. After taking the high-
speed train to Seville, they visited Cordoba and
the Mosque-Cathedral. In Portugal, the group
enjoyed flamenco lessons and tile making.
They also made a day trip to Sintra, exploring
the Palacio Nacional de Pena.

 

 

Students standing in front of the Plaza de
Toros de Las Ventas before the bull fight

 
 

   

Radio Bingo 2024

On March 22nd, the third annual Radio
Bingo was held in the gym raising more
than $25,000 for Fontbonne Hall.

 



 

 
Save the Date

 

May 3rd to May 5th

 
Spring Musical: Freaky Friday
Join us to support our drama club
Ticket information coming soon

 

 
 

 

Update Your Contact
Information

Click the form below
​Stay Connected

 

 
Donate to

​Annual Fund
 

DONATE

Designate your donation to

the Fontbonne Annual

Fund or

​Scholarship Appeal

 
Fontbonne Hall is anxious

to have every class
represented through

volunteer class agents

Please contact
Effie Maldari

Development Officer
maldari@fontbonne.org

(718) 307-5814

 
9901 Shore Road,

Brooklyn, NY 11209
718-748-2244
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